
The Max City Council met in a special meeting Monday, April 13, 2015 at 7:00PM.  Mayor Hauf and 

Council members Swanson, Jon Hauf, and Talbott were in attendance, Gray was absent.  Visitors 

attending:  Anthony Burgess, Mitch Olson, and Keith Wenger. 

Meeting Called to Order. 

Council held interviews with applicants for City Maintenance; discussion held regarding applicants 

qualifications and particulars of position offering. 

 Talbott moved to offer Maintenance position to Keith Wenger, Swanson second, all voting in favor, MC. 

Jon Hauf moved to offer $15.00 per hour starting wage with a six month probation period and eligible 

for a raise to $15.50 per hour upon a successful six month review; Talbott second, unanimous vote in 

favor, MC. 

Council contacted Wenger via conference call, Wenger accepted position.  Wenger to coordinate start 

date with auditor. 

Swanson moved to adjourn meeting, Talbott second, meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 

 


